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The views expressed are the consensus of the joint committee with members representing AIBC, EGBC and BOABC, which form the BC Building 
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2023-08-19 

Interpretation Date: July 19, 2023 

Building Code Edition: BC Building Code 2018 

Subject: Measurement of 1.8 m vestibule 

Keywords: Vestibule in Storage Garage 

Building Code Reference(s): 3.3.5.7.(4) 

Question: 

Is the 1.8 m distance of vestibule in storage garage measured between the doors? 

Interpretation: 

Yes. 

As per Clause 3.3.5.7.(4)(a) the length of a vestibule between the storage garage and the 
rest of the building is required to be not less than 1.8 m long.  This distance is required to 
prevent migration of carbon monoxide from the storage garage to the remainder of the 
building.   

The orientation of the vestibule perimeter walls, and the location of the doors at each end of 
the vestibule can vary. To minimize the movement of carbon monoxide from the storage 
garage to the remainder of the building, it is good practice to measure the distance in a 
straight line between the latching jambs of the two vestibule doors to assure that the first 
door will latch before the second door is opened. 


